
HIGHNAY MISSION TABERNACLE 

OFFICIAL BOARD 

A meeting of the Official Board was held on November 1, 1949, 
at the Church, immediately after the morning service, at the call 
of the Pastor, Wallace S. 'Bragg. 

The Pastor presided. 

The Pastor stated that he had been endeavoring to get 
Brother Toni Handrick, a great Sunday School organizer, to visit 
ug for some time, and he has been informed that he can be with us 
for two months next year, perhaps June end July, and he wanted to 
get the opinion of the Board. 

On notion of Brother Griffith, seconded by Brother Elmer Day, 
the Pastor was given authority to engage this brother for two months 
when he is available. 

Some discussion was had with reference 
for the Deaconesses in their visitation work 
and it was decided that the Board of Deacons 
arrange it among themselves, with the use of 

Respectfully submitted 

- 

to transportation 
on Sunday afternoons, 
and Deaconesses could 
the station Nagon. 

Church Clerk 


